
28th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Paintballing - Thursday 6th July 2023

Your child has selected to attend the Paintballing Trip at Hamburger Hill on Thursday
6th July 2023. Students will be provided with all the safety equipment and 300
paintballs. The students will participate in organised games in different areas of the
woods including the Helicopter, Jet Plane and Bamboo Village.

The coach will depart Whitstone School at 9am and return at approximately 3pm. Staff
will inform students if the bus will be late due to traffic or unforeseen factors. Students
should arrive in school at the normal time and in E5. Students will need comfortable
clothing, including a long sleeve top, full length trousers and comfortable footwear as
they will be outside all day.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and those entitled to free school meals will
be provided with a packed lunch.

Should you have any questions please contact Mr Brett, your trip leader.

Yours faithfully

Maz Turner
Deputy Headteacher


